MISSISSIPPI JUNIOR & COMMUNITY COLLEGE BAND DIRECTOR'S
ASSOCIATION
MEETING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 2, 1996

CALL TO ORDER:

The Association meeting was called to order by President Maurice Kelly. Members present were
Steve Barnett, Stanley Stewart, Johnny May, Bobbie Gibson, Tracy Irby, Randy Mapes, David
East, Kathryn Lindberg, Kyle Hill, Maurice Kelly, Ferrell Lunceford, David Dueitt, David Allen,
and John Unguriat.

NEW BUSINESS:

Discusston was held at 9:00 a.m. as to whether or not the clinic should continue due to the threat
of an approaching winter storm. After several phone calls and discussion with Mississippi State,
the clinic was canceled. Mississippi State agreed to keep Dr. Sagen on as one of their clinicians
for the high school honor band since they were experiencing problems getting clinicians into
Starkville due to the weather.

Vice-President Lunceford asked the hotel about refunds. They agreed to refund our money
provided we checked out by the designated check-out time.

Clay Whittington from Holmes Community College was elected as the in-coming Secretary for
the association.

ADJOURNMENT:
Our next meeting will be during September 1996 in Jackson. The date is TBA.

Respectfully submitted by Kyle Hill MJ/CCBDA Secretary.



